Carla Hoekzema

From: j h <beanie324@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2019 8:15 AM
To: Plancom; City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Iron Brothers Construction

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing this email as a concerned citizen of shoreline. | have lived at my residence for 18 years &
am blessed that 14 of those years Joseph & Melissa Irons have been my landlord. They are amazing
people who make Shoreline a better place. From helping people in need during a cold winter to the
rampathon they do every year the lists goes on & on. It's upsetting that with everything they do for the
community that they have to be put through all of this. They have always been considerate of
neighbors & have always had an open & welcoming door for anyone who has concerns with regards
to their business. | was shocked to know that some of neighbors are trying to go against Joseph &
Melissa who have worked so hard for the business they have built. | cannot say it enough that
Joseph & Melissa Irons as well as their company are a blessing to the city of Shoreline. They make
this City a better & safer place. | love that | can walk down my street & feel safe & it's all because of
them.

Thank you,

Jamie Harber

1510 NE 170th St #3
Shoreline, WA 98155

Sent from Qutlook



